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Dear Family,
          This week our class will be reading stories about baby animals and their families. Your child will also discover ways in which baby animals’ move, such as hopping, running, galloping, and crawling.  Please be on the look-out for the high frequency word paper book that your child brings home each week.  Your child is responsible for putting his/her book in their book box. Every night your child should read and reread the little books, pointing under each word as they read, and using the picture clues for support. Continue to help your child with the following “print concepts.” Ask your child to locate the title and what the author’s and illustrator’s jobs are. Also, ask your child what the period and question mark mean. 

              Sincerely,

  




Mrs. Chapman and Mrs. Wright
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Week 5                                         September 12, 2016





Language Arts: 


High-Frequency Word: we  With your finger, write the word we on your child’s back, then have him or her write we on your back. Write sentences using the word we and have your child underline it.


Phonics/Letter ID/Handwriting: Aa    Look for words in a book that begin with or have the letter a in them. Encourage your child to point to letter a and say: “I see a…”  Then help your child sound out each word.


Vocabulary: adventure, movement  Have your child move like a bunny rabbit. Encourage your child to tell about an adventure he or she would have as a bunny


Category Words: family words   Encourage your child to draw a picture of a family. Have him or her identify each member of the family. Then invite him or her to draw a favorite baby animal and its family.














Math: 





We will begin Chapter 2. The standards focuses are matching, comparing and counting numbers 0-5. 


  


Math vocabulary: Number words- one, two, three, four and five. 


Other vocabulary- Greater than, less than, more, fewer, same as, equal to and compare.
































































































































Rainbow vs. Happy Face


�


Please remember that a happy face day is a good day. It means that your child followed the rules and had a good day. Happy Face days are what we strive for. 





A Rainbow day is when your child went above and beyond what is expected of him/her. For example: Helping a friend who is hurt or picking up garbage (that is not our own) without the teacher asking us to. 





We don’t get rainbows every day! Rainbows are occasional and special. Please praise your child for happy face days!








September/October


Calendar





September 19: Progress Report #1 sent home


September 20: Firefighter visit.  All Kindergarten attends on the AM schedule from 8:00 am-11:20 am


September 22: Watchdogs Kickoff Spaghetti Feed in MP Room at 5:30pm


September 30:  Jersey Day!  Wear your favorite sports jersey to school. 


October 12: Rocket Run


October 17: Field Trip to Fog Willow Pumpkin Farm.  ALL early day for Kindergarten.  All Kinder students attend school from 8:00-11:20am.  More information to come.





�








Progress Report #1


The first progress report will go home, Monday, September 19th. Please read through the information with your child and praise them for a job well done. 


Look over the areas where your child 


needs practice and encourage them 


to keep trying. 


Please sign the form and return it to your child’s teacher the next day. 








HOMEWORK���      


The district guideline for Kindergarten homework is 20-25 minutes per night.


Please don’t allow your child to do the entire homework packet in one or two nights. 


If it takes longer than that and/or your child is frustrated, email your child’s teacher.


If it seems too easy, look for extensions on the homework cover page. These extensions are especially designed for those students who need or want to do more!














